fecember 20, 1972

Mr. Don Donelian

179 Poplar Avenue

Hackensak, N. J.

Dear Mr. Donelian:

Thank you for your check for $200.00
towards your Cathedral Project Pledge.
This remittance leaves a very small
balance of $100.00.

I personally appreciate your gesture
as I didn't have to send you any re-
minders. I wish all our pledgors were
as conscientious as you are.

Thanks again and have a Healthy, Happy

and prosperous New Year.

Sincerely,

Haik Kavookjian

HK:bp
Encl. Rcpt.#5586



